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William Schwedler, 132 Des Plaines, who is a student at the Art Institute, Chicago, has been 
awarded a $4,000 foreign traveling scholarship.  
 
William received the fellowship during graduation ceremonies on Friday. He plans to work in 
Spain, Italy, Greece this summer, and then attend graduate school at Pratt Institute, N/Y., next 
fall. 
 
Many of his works are now on display at the Art Institute. He is the son of Mr. and Mrs. Arthur 
Schwedler.  


